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UPCOMING MEETING DATES:

DECEMBER 20th   – THIRD SUNDAY

JANUARY 24th – FOURTH SUNDAY

FEBRUARY 28th – FOURTH SUNDAY

RAINBOW FEATHERS BIRD CLUB

Who we are and what we are about

· Non Profit club with members throughout the tri-county area, single bird owners, or just thinking of getting a bird, families, breeders, exhibitors, all are welcome.

· Support scholarships for avian vet students

· Yearly Bird Fair

· Club Library for members

· Grooming available

· Avian rescue/relocation programs

· Monthly meetings with programs of interest to members.

· Monthly newsletter

· Periodic service projects

· Field Trips

· Educational programs upon request

· Make-it-take-it workshops

    And more…….

Come join us and have your feathers preened by other Pet Bird Enthusiasts

Rainbow Feathers Bird Club Elected Officers: President – Dave Carol 734-422-5981


email – sweettweeters@comcast.net
Vice President – Steve Plafchan 734-513-0030


Email – splafchan@twmi.rr.com
Secretary – Kathe Cote 313-728-2211

Email – gardenfrog1967@yahoo.com
Treasurer and Membership Secretary – 
Tammy Carol 734-422-5981


Email – sweettweeters@comcast.net 

Board of Trustees – 


Susan Dixon 248-330-6938

Email – susanhdixon@hotmail.com
            Henry Jedrzejek-734-427-3187
            Email – bigduke@comcast.net

Mary Perva – 734-207-0489

[image: image6.wmf][image: image7.wmf][image: image8.wmf][image: image9.wmf]
ALL HEALTHY AND CLIPPED BIRDS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME TO ACCOMPANY THEIR HUMAN COMPANIONS TO THE MONTHLY MEETINGS.  WE MEET AT THE UNITED METHODIST CHURCH, 6443 MERRIMAN ROAD BETWEEN FORD AND WARREN IN GARDEN CITY.  MEETINGS START AT 2:00 PM.

Anyone interested in becoming a member please contact Tammy Carol @ 734-422-5981 or by e-mail sweettweeters@comcast.net 
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Steve Plafchan is now doing the newsletter.  All ads and articles will be due the 1st of the month for publishing in the current month’s newsletter.  Please send all items to him at 11021 Henry Ruff, Livonia, MI 48150 or email them to him at splafchan@twmi.rr.com
Everyone is encouraged to submit articles for the newsletter – this is YOUR newsletter.

Articles and/or pictures copied from other publications must be accompanied with written permission from original publication and author; this needs to be provided to the editor along with the article and/or picture.

Ads will be run free for members having a one-time sale (baby birds, etc.)  A business membership may be required to run an ad multiple times or for a business.

Editor reserves the right to approve and/or edit any articles submitted prior to publication.
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· Ask owner’s permission to handle/feed bird(s) and remem-ber to return bird to the owner.

· Wash hands prior/after bird handling.

· When bringing companion birds to club meetings, only bring birds that you have had vet checked and in your possession for at least 30 days. 

· Clean up after yourself and your bird(s) before you leave.
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Monthly Potluck

Early last year, we stopped soliciting volunteers to bring food to our meetings.  Instead, it was agreed that the format be a potluck venue.  We ask that “Everyone”, please join in and contribute a main dish, veggie, salad, or dessert. Our meetings will be a potluck fair enjoyed by one and all.
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From the prez:
   YEEEEEEHAAAAAAW All I can say is WOW the Pet expo weekend was not short on surprises and most of those came on Saturday. First let’s talk about Friday. Friday as usual was a little slow during the day but did pick up a little after people got out of work and we were busy as always so Friday was what we expected. Now on Saturday that was a literally a humdinger of a day and only got crazier. It started by me bringing Captain Dave out for the day so I spent the day in my pirate finery getting loads of pictures taken and just making everyone smile and laugh. The crowds were not bad but Mother Nature had a HUGE SURPRISE waiting for us when we left. Snow, snow and more snow, in fact about ten inches at the Suburban Collection Showplace had us all gasping in disbelief. Imagine me in cowboy boots trying to navigate the icy parking lot without falling on my behind several times I looked as though I was doing a strange dance trying not to fall. One woman did slip but had a German Sheppard with her so when she went down he took her on a very wild ride across the parking lot. (She did admit to me it was actually fun so was not mad at the dog.) We did make it home safely and sadly they cancelled the media on Sunday (they were too busy covering the 16 inches in Howell). Sunday was totally insane in fact beyond insane. It seemed that everyone who did not make it Saturday came on Sunday and we were beyond busy at one point I did not leave the picture area for over an hour and a half. We had another surprise but this one was a great surprise Rachel Plagens made a whole box of Parrot cookies for us to sell at our booth. Cookies shaped like Cockatoos, male and female Eclectus, both Blue and Gold and Greenwing Macaws and African Grays. They literally flew off the table and I bought the first two. It was to say the least a total blast and we all had more fun than we probably should have. Even Santa Claus himself came to get his picture taken with all the birds (Steve did this for free for Santa so thanks to him we are all on his nice list this year)  All those who came and helped we thank you so much because you made it a success. All the people left our booth smiling and many called it the happiest booth on the whole expo. Even Santa noticed everyone coming from our booth was smiling. This was all because of the great members we have and all your hard work both there and in supporting our efforts behind the scenes. All of you make these events possible by just supporting the club raffles at the monthly meetings and other things you do. Now with Christmas approaching I have been given the best gift of all a committed and involved group of people who make a huge difference where ever we go and in whatever we do. So I am wishing all of you a Blessed and Joyous Holiday Season and I will say it MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR (HAPPY HANUKKAH AS WELL).  YOU GUYS ROCK!!!!!!!
                 Until Next Time

                  Your Prez Dave
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Voice of   the Veep
Due to unforeseen circumstances at the time of publication of the newsletter, we do not have the Voice of the Veep this month. 
But I know that in the spirit of past newsletters Steve would like to thank everyone for their help last month at the Pet Expo.  From all of you that helped us set-up and tear down, to all of those who helped out over the three days we were there.  All the extra eyes and hands were greatly appreciated.  Also, a special thanks to Diane Silas & Mark Maklenberg who drove in that awful weather, we had on Saturday to help at the Pet Expo.  We know that it took them around 3 hours to get there and they had said they probably would have to stop half way home because the roads were really bad when the Expo closed at 8pm on Saturday.  We would also like to send out a special thank you to Rachel Plagens for the delicious Parrot Cookies that she made and all monies raised were donated to the club.

Also, Remember this month’s meeting is an open house as well as having our Christmas raffle, so please try to bring a dish to share for our pot-luck and a small wrapped gift for the raffle.  All the money from the monthly raffles goes back to the rescue to help us cover vet bills and other costs.
   
                Merry Christmas to Everyone

                       and a Happy New Year

                                            Your Veep

                                                 Steve 
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The annual elections will be held at our January meeting.  We will be voting on a President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, and Trustee.  Any member in good standing is eligible to fill any one of these offices.  To help you decide who you think would best fill these offices, the following is a brief guide to their duties:
PRESIDENT:  The President shall preside at all meetings of the Club, see that the bylaws are enforced, call such meetings as are needed, and be responsible for the execution of all motions passed by the members.  The President shall also be public relations administrator and liaison between the Club and all other groups.

VICE PRESIDENT:   The Vice President shall assume the President’s responsibilities in the absence or disability of the President, keep constantly informed of Club activities, and shall be responsible for special programs and social events.
SECRETARY:  The Secretary is responsible for minutes at all general membership and board meetings, reads minutes of previous meetings when requested, keeps a file of all minutes, shall provide copies of minutes for each board member upon request, is responsible for all member notices, and is  responsible for all correspondence, both incoming and outgoing.

TREASURER:  The Treasurer collects all dues and records all moneys belonging to the Club, disburses same under the direction of the President, deposits the funds of the Club in the name of the Club in such bank or banks as may be designated by the Executive Committee, and submits a statement of accounts at each meeting.  The books and accounts shall at all reasonable times be open to inspection by any member.  The Treasurer shall be responsible for disbursement of moneys for bird bands.

TRUSTEE:  One Trustee is elected each year to serve a three year term.  A person serving as Trustee is ineligible for other elected office.  Duties shall be to serve as coordinators of the Club, assuring a meeting place, acting as assistants to the President, and serve as a grievance committee.  They shall conduct an annual audit of all Club records, Treasurer’s and Secretary’s books, etc.  The Trustees whose terms of office have not expired shall serve as the election committee and shall conduct the annual elections.  The Trustees shall review all absences of officers and shall fill any vacant office by either appointment or special election with the membership.
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A REMINDER

Our dues are due in January.  Checks should be made out to RAINBOW FEATHERS BIRD CLUB. Please pay them at the January meeting or by mail to Tammy Carol at Rainbow Feathers Bird Club, PO Box 1587, Garden City MI  48135.
Please note any of our new members that have joined the club between July and December 2015 do not have to pay dues in January.  Your membership is valid until January 2017! 

[image: image34.wmf]  Bits from Baby
Howdy all my feathered and non-feathered members, this is your roving reporter Baby with the latest and greatest news.
There was no regular meeting in November because of the Greatest Show On Earth in Novi, the Pet Expo. The show was a HUGE success for all the Feathered and Non-feathered Members that attend. I'd like to thank you all for your help. We all had a great time talking and being held by all the visitors that came to see us and get pictures with us. After the three day show was over, we went home to rest and had lots of Great memories to talk about. It was one of the most exciting shows of the year.
In December we had one last program on the first to close out the 2015 season which was also one of our best.  Oh yes there still is the Christmas party this mouth and I hope to see everyone there to celebrate a wonderful year.
I’d like to wish everyone a Very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 
 
Well that's all for now. 
        God bless, till we meet again,
 
Your friend Baby
>< >< >< >< ><>< >< >< >< ><
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Anyone interested in a club shirt; Tracy Hilka who is Bella Embroidery is now making our club shirts.  The price for t-shirts, including our logo embroidered on it, is $10.00 for sm. to Xl and $12.50 for 2xl to 5xl.  These are Gildan brand #8000 50/50 t-shirts, there are lots of colors.

You can go to her website or you can go to our website.  http://www.rfbirdclub.com . or
 www.sportswearcollection.com/bellaemb
There is a tab on our web site that will send you to her ordering pages for t-shirts or other types of shirts and items. Once you are on her website you then type Gildan in the search box (this will put you on the Gildan page).  Look down the page and find Gildan DryBlend 50/50 T-shirts #8000

Click on the icon and this will open the page with all the colors and sizes.  Choose your size and color(s) and add it to your Cart.

On the cart page there is a place for comments when you place your order, in this box tell Tracy you would like your shirt embroidered with the Rainbow Feathers Bird Club Logo When she receives your order she will send you a PayPal ® invoice

In a short time you will receive your new club shirt in the mail.


If you don’t have internet access or a PayPal ® account you can contact me, Steve Plafchan and we’ll figure out a solution to get you a shirt.


She has many items available (hats, tote bags, etc.) that she can put our logo on if you wish.  She has given us a catalog full of things you can order, all the prices are retail and she receives a wholesale price so  you will have to talk to her about pricing. (IE prices will be less than what’s listed in the catalog.)
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*RESCUE PROCEDURE*

There is a proper procedure for turning a bird into the rescue and we must do our best to follow it.  Any time a bird is to be surrendered to our rescue Dave, Steve, Tammy or Mary must be contacted first so proper arrangements can be made.  Rainbow Feathers Bird Club and Rescue can not take responsibility for any birds that have not followed this procedure.  If you have elected to take in someone’s unwanted bird or if you have been offered a “free” bird please be aware that you will have to assume the full cost of veterinary care yourself.
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BIRTHDAY GREETINGS to:
   TOM POKRYFKY


JAN.  9
   WENDY KIPP


JAN. 14
   CHARLES DIXON


JAN. 18
   LEONARD SKOWRONSKI
JAN. 20
   LOVEY QUESNEL


JAN. 27
   SARA SCHUBRING

JAN. 27

   SHAE FENNELLY


JAN. 28

   SANDRA KEMPISTY

JAN. 31
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Odds and ends

· Rescue contacts – These are the main contacts for the rescue, and from here we have several foster homes.  Please refer all questions concerning the rescue to the following:
Dave and Tammy Carol

734-422-5981

sweettweeters@comcast.net


Steve Plafchan


734-513-0030



splafchan@twmi.rr.com
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Out and About with Pookie

Pookie has not been out and about since the Pet Expo, everyone has been way too tired.  Hopefully we will hear about Pookie and everyone’s exploits next month.

                               Chirps and Squawks

                                         Pookie
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
Sometimes people just can’t help themselves and say things out loud that really boggle the mind at this year’s Novi Pet Expo there was no exception to that. So here are some real gems.

What do you do with the birds when you are done here? Where do you put them? Well, we fold the up put them back into their boxes until next year.

How do you get them to be so loud? (Captain screaming) Throat mikes.

Woman from cat show, I am certainly glad they are not right next to us it’s screaming would upset the cats! May be that’s his goal.

Wait, are those Pigeons?  Really do you need an eye exam?

What would you get if you bred the Macaw and Cockatoo together? A very loud Macaw!

Telling a guy that Ruby and Corky are the same bird one male one female. Please I can see they are definitely not the same they are different colors!

Is that a Canary? Looking over at Princess, yes on steroids!

The best was, what would you get if you bred Ruby and Corky together? Some green and some red. But what colors would they be? Some green and some red. Really what colors would you get like a mixture of the colors? Really some green and some red!

People always leave you scratching your head wondering what is next; then again do we really want to know? Oh yes we do!!!
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Rescue Update 
This has been a slow month for adopting rescued birds to new families and for rescues. 
There were no adoptions but we did bring in a few adoption applications at the Pet Expo. 
We want to thank everyone for their participation in the raffles and for their donations to the rescue.  It is the support of our members that allows us to take rescued birds to the vet and find them new homes with cages, food and toys.  Your continuing support is what makes our rescue and club the success that it is
                                       THANK YOU
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Avast ye Mates
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CAPTAINS CORNER
 The pet expo was a huge success and as always we (the feathered ones) were the hit of the whole weekend. We show ourselves off to our best advantage and even my pet human dressed up to really make me look good (Pirate and Parrots just go together). There was one thing that happened that has us all scratching our heads and wondering where it will eventually end. It seems that Sparky, Pookies and J.B’s pet human has defected to the Cockatoo side. We have the evidence and it is making its way all around the social network sites. Not only with messages but with (GASP) pictures as well, oh the humanity. He was seen holding not one but two Cockatoos and canoodling with a third. Well we are more than a little shocked and now realize his rants about the grays and having too many Cockatoos at meetings don’t hold water. The sad thing is Pookie hire the best Cockatooist in the business to rid him of this so called curse but as you can see (all over the place I might add) it failed. So with Christmas coming up J.B., Sparky and Pookie are hoping for a Christmas miracle to bring him back to the gray side. Whatever happens it just a wait and see kind of thing. So to all my feathered and non-feathered friends Merry Christmas, Happy New Year and Happy Hanukah to all.

                                      Christmas Cheers

                                      Captain Morgan
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           Quality by Mother Nature

Original Corn Bean Mix®: Noodles-n-Nuts®
      Rainforest Rice Puddin®: Pollypasta®
                       Kung Fu Yum®
                              For Birds of  all Sizes [image: image19.png]VALUE, Crazy Corn
:f atacost
LESS THAN SEED!





The Industry Pioneer of Quality                                                                                                                                                           Broad Natural Low Fat Nutrition®
All at a Cost Less than Seed
Because Crazy Corn® expands and seed is 60% waste! We’ve made it easy to prevent the most common cause of bird death- malnutrition from a seed diet. Cook ahead monthly, freeze baggies, keep some in the fridge to serve instantly. Superior breeding, lustrous feathering. Self-weans chicks. Shining health. Generous chunky fruits, veggies, whole grains, exciting herbs, pastas, beans, legumes, melon seeds, nuts, and more! Ecstatic birds!                1-800-BIRD YUM

in California (818) 503-4YUM. Fax (818) 765-4895

SPECIAL BREEDER PRICING







                                       



It was an early December day and the Rangers were called out to make a couple of birds Christmas much brighter. They lived in the town of South Lyon Michigan these two Cockatiels were losing their home so close to Christmas it would make the Grinch cry. You see with the approaching holidays the family did not want to be bothered with the birds as friends and family came calling the birds just got in the way. The kids outgrew them and they became just an unwanted piece of furniture that no one wanted to deal with. So they called the Rangers to come and take them off their hands. When they arrived they found two beautiful Cockatiels both very friendly and starving for attention. Seeing their plight melted the Rangers hearts and they quickly put them in a carrier, loaded up their cage and supplies and were off to give these two a better life. Now we all know that Christmas is usually a bad time of year to have anyone adopt an animal but these two needed and deserved the best home possible. It just so happened that a woman who had just lost her Cockatiel of old age earlier in the year was looking to adopt another one because she missed their call and having a bird in the house. The Rangers decided to take a chance and see if she would take two so she agreed to take a look at them. It was love at first sight and in minutes both birds made themselves comfortable on her shoulder and a Christmas miracle happened she adopted both birds. She said she felt as though this was a special Christmas present she would love forever and fate had made her make the call to see if the rescue had any Cockatiels. So the spirit of Christmas did its magic and now the two Tiels would have a forever home and I’d say that’s a pretty good Christmas present for any unwanted animal looking for a home. So the Rescue Rangers would like to wish all their fans a very MERRY CHRISTMAS and a HAPPY NEW YEAR (HAPPY HANUKAH TOO)!!! So tune in next year for more with the RESCUE RANGERS!!!! 

So tune in next year for the next thrilling installment Two Keets in Taylor 
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We are raffling off grab-bag gifts at the December potluck meeting.  Items are to be nice (not tacky), about $5 in price, and wrapped in a paper bag or wrapping paper.   This is a fun activity and a great fund raiser for the rescue program at the same time.
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          Upcoming Events

      UP COMING 
EVENTS

As of

Dec.10th 2015
********2016*******2016********

March 11th         Senior Show
                  American House Troy

                  2300 Grand Haven Drive

                          Troy, MI 48083

                           2:00 PM Set-up

                           3:00 PM Start

July 7th    Farmington Community Library
                    23500 Liberty Street
Farmington, MI 48335

                          1:00 PM Set-up

                          2:00 PM Show

***NOTE******NOTE******NOTE***


There has been some confusion from the loyal readers of Bird Droppings as to which events they are allowed to bring their own bird(s) to.  As a point of reference and for future information please we want everyone to be aware that when you see the line:

***Our Club Has a Booth at This Event***

following or “Educational Show” preceding an event listing it means we are attending the event in an official capacity representing our club and rescue.  At these events all club members are welcomed to bring their feathered companions with them.  Also please note that our space is very limited at some of these events but don’t let this stop you from joining us, we will find a way for you and your birdie buddy to fit in and enjoy the fun.

*CANCELATION CONFUSION *

A few of our scheduled events have been canceled at the last minute by the group staging the event.  If you do not regularly participate in the shows but plan on attending please call Steve (734-513-0030) to make sure the event is still a go.  
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Bloodwork is important in a post-purchase veterinary exam

By Don J. Harris, DVM
All too often a bird owner with a recently purchased bird either does not take the bird to a veterinarian for examination, or if they do, the most important part of this exam is not preformed.  What is crucial in a post-purchase evaluation is the bloodwork.  Because birds are great at hiding physical signs of illness, blood testing is mandatory in assessing the health of avian patients. The veterinarian may scrutinize a bird and look for any physical abnormalities, but even the healthiest looking birds can be hiding disease. Sometimes, blood tests are the only way to accurately uncover hidden health problems.  Many illnesses display no external signs until the end when the bird is at death’s door.  By then, it is often too late to resolve the problem.  
Most problems can be addressed if detected early, and bloodwork is the key to early detection.  Bird owners should ask that blood tests be performed on their bird, even if the veterinarian doesn’t suggest it.  In fact, if a veterinarian doesn’t discuss lab tests in the face of avian illness, another veterinarian should be sought.  If the results are negative, the owner will have peace of mind knowing the bird is healthy.  If the results suggest a problem, action can be taken to treat the condition.  Bloodwork can also provide a baseline that can be helpful in future evaluations of your bird.  
I recently became aware of a pet owner who took her bird to a veterinarian for a post-purchase exam.  The veterinarian checked over the bird, did a culture of the bird’s throat and vent, and recommended bloodwork.  The new bird owner decided not to do the blood tests.  Everything appeared okay—until the bird died two days later. A necropsy showed the bird had Aspergillus fungus throughout its abdomen.  Had the new owner consented to 
blood tests for her bird, the fungus would have been detected.  Possible conditions or diseases that may be diagnosed through a complete blood analysis include:

• Infections

• Parasites

• Reproductivity

• Malnutrition

• Metabolic disorders such as liver or kidney disease

• Vitamin deficiencies such as Vitamin A deficiency

Bloodwork is the veterinarian’s first and most important tool in evaluating patients.  It is an internal view of the bird’s overall health.  Depending on the results of the initial bloodwork, other diagnostic tests may be warranted to fully diagnose the extent or the cause of any abnormality
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A Cracked Christmas Carol

By Dave Carol

WHAT BIRD IS THIS

(Sung to the tune What Child is This)

What bird is this who lay to waste a whole wooden table?

And when was done with all that fun

Went looking for more wood to chew on

This, this is a Cockatoo who love to knaw and love to chew

Haste, haste to bring him wood and the Christmas tree might be left standing

So bring him wood and then more wood and then more wood to busy him

Get wood galore, a whole lumber store just to keep him away from the woodwork

This, this is a Cockatoo who love to knaw and love to chew

Haste, haste to bring him wood and the Christmas tree might be left standing

And now it’s finally Christmas Eve and the tree is still standing

And though he tried you have a supply that will hopefully last until New Years

This, this is a Cockatoo who love to knaw and love to chew

Haste, haste to bring him wood and the Christmas tree might be left standing

(My apologies to the original)




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HAPPY NEW YEAR!
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ROOSE ANIMAL HOSPITAL

Kevin Roose, D.V.M. * Karen Knight, D.V.M.

509 W. Ann Arbor Trail * Plymouth, MI 48170

734-451-2870

	FASHIONISTA WEAR
Custom Handmade Clothing, Hair and Body Jewelry

Anything Parrot-ty

Custom Parrot Accessories

Cage Covers, Shoulder Capes

or anything else you might think of

Text, Message or Call me and ask

If I can make it I will
Lanah Harris

1-734-502-3751


Animal Crackers

1100 N. Old US 23 * Hartland, MI 48843

810-632-3344

	BIRDMAMA’S BIRD SITTING

SERVICE
Are you going out of town or on vacation? Do you have a feathered friend that needs to stay at home? Susan can help you. She will shower your bird(s) with TLC in her home.

For more information on rates and care specifics, contact by phone or e-mail                      
Susan Dixon

                  1-248-330-6938

            susanhdixon@hotmail.com  

                   References provided upon request           


NORTH BRANCH ANIMAL HOSPITAL

17630 Twelve Mile Road * Southfield, MI 48076

248-557-7773

SPECIALTY PET SUPPLIES, INC.

1449 W. Ann Arbor Road * Plymouth, MI 48170

734-453-6930

Fax:  734-453-7127

M-F 10-7:30 * Sat 10-6 * Sun 12-4

WARREN WOODS VETERINARY HOSPITAL

29157 Schoenherr * Warren, MI 48314

586-751-3350

OAKLAND VETERINARY EMERGENCY GROUP

1400 Telegraph Rd * Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302

248-334-6877

     Free discount card                                    Open 7-Days          available to club members       Ask about our birdie day spa treatment

DISCOUNT PET & SUPPLIES

Specializing in Exotic Birds & Cages

1623 Middlebelt Rd. Livonia, MI 48154

734-513-6060

http://www.discountpetbirdstore.com/
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MONDAY-SATURDAY 93090

17800 E. NINE MILE RD.
EASTPOINTE, MICHIGAN 48021
PHONE: 5967780547

B ;8867782238
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SOUTHGATE ANIMAL HOSPITAL

Keith Cook, D.V.M. * Elieen Cook, D.V.M.

13697 Dix-Toledo Rd* Southgate, MI 48195

734-284-9122

ANIMAL EMERGENCY CENTER

24360 Novi Road * Novi, MI 48375

248-348-1788

265 E. 2nd St. * Rochester, MI 48307

248-651-1788

Both Locations are open 24 hours a Day

7 Days a Week

www.theanimalemergencycenter.com

	MUGSHOTS and MOUSE PADS
Species specific coffee mugs, mouse pads and other parrot

paraphernalia
                         Cheryl Hitter

                          734-422-2804
             *Put your pet’s picture on a mug or mouse pad*
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Parkway Small Animal & Exotic       Hospital 

39321 Garfield

Clinton Township, MI 48038

586-416-8800
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	UV LIGHTING, HEATERS, VITIMINS AND OTHER SUPPLIES for your BIRDS, FISH and REPTILES
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Veterinary Care Specialists

205 Rowe Road

Milford, MI 48380

248-684-0468

Open 24 Hours A Day 7 Days A Week
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BITE ME BIRD TOYS


Tony & Edie Riojas


4593 Howell Rd, Otter Lake, MI 48464

1-810-793-2093

bitemebirdtoys.com


NORTH BRANCH ANIMAL HOSPITAL


Frederick B. Shulak, D.V.M.


17630 Twelve Mile Road * Southfield, MI 48076


248-557-7773


ROOSE ANIMAL HOSPITAL


Kevin Roose, D.V.M. * Karen Knight, D.V.M.


509 W. Ann Arbor Trail * Plymouth, MI 48170


734-451-2870


SPECIALTY PET SUPPLIES, INC.


1449 W. Ann Arbor Road * Plymouth, MI 48170


734-453-6930


Fax:  734-453-7127


M-F 10-7:30 * Sat 10-6 * Sun 12-4


WARREN WOODS VETERINARY HOSPITAL


29157 Schoenherr * Warren, MI 48314


586-751-3350


OAKLAND VETERINARY EMERGENCY GROUP


1400 Telegraph Rd * Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302


248-334-6877


     Free discount card                                    Open 7-Days          available to club members       Ask about our birdie day spa treatment

DISCOUNT PET & SUPPLIES


Specializing in Exotic Birds & Cages


1623 Middlebelt Rd. Livonia, MI 48154


734-513-6060

http://www.discountpetandsupplies.com/

SOUTHGATE ANIMAL HOSPITAL


Keith Cook, D.V.M. * Elieen Cook, D.V.M.


13697 Dix-Toledo Rd* Southgate, MI 48195


734-248-9122


ANIMAL EMERGENCY CENTER


24360 Novi Road * Novi, MI 48375


248-348-1788


265 E. 2nd St. * Rochester, MI 48307


248-651-1788


Both Locations are open 24 hours a Day


7 Days a Week


www.theanimalemergencycenter.com


		MUGSHOTS and MOUSE PADS

Species specific coffee mugs, mouse pads and other parrot


paraphernalia

                         Cheryl Hitter


                          734-422-2804

             *Put your pet’s picture on a mug or mouse pad*
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		    Custom sizes up to 25” x 38” •

 Square or Rectangle cuts

PayPal plus Shipping available • Priced for 100 sheets 

White cover weight paper • Fresh clean cage everyday

Call or email us for your custom size

248.438.6572

               littlemancageliners@yahoo.com

Visit us on 

Facebook and Blogger!

                             little-man-cage-liners.blogspot.com





[image: image3.jpg]ZuPreem

v

What are you really feeding your bird?
Visit BirdFoodFactscom to find out.

How nutritious is the food in your bird’s food cup? To
find out, visit BirdFoodFacts.com. This website offers an
objective nutritional analysis based on protein, fat, fiber
and moisture. Choose from hundreds of food items most

common in a companion bird’s diet.

Finet 1t answers for IMpROve Qvian Heciin and rusison,

l I i3
- s T oo

®/™ are marks registered in the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office and are trademarks of Premium Nutrifional Products, Inc. Al rights reserved. © 2011

Premium Nutritional Products
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 BY MARY KAY PERVA

        734-207-0489
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		UV LIGHTING, HEATERS, VITIMINS AND OTHER SUPPLIES for your BIRDS, FISH and REPTILES


VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT
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Veterinary Care Specialists


205 Rowe Road

Milford, MI 48380

248-684-0468

Open 24 Hours A Day 7 Days A Week

“Baby Parrots Raised in a Home for a Home”







Specializing in Macaws, Greys, 



Amazons, and others.



Cages and Food at reasonable prices.







Contact Kaylee at 734-301-0486







www.kayleesparrotplace.com
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An easy and hea[thy alternative
to messy newspaper!

LL e M n Marty & Angie Crawford

248.438.6572
littlemancageliners@yahoo.com
little-man-cage-liners.blogspot.com







Custom sizes up to 25” x 38” + Square or Rectangle cuts
PayPal plus Shipping available ¢ Priced for 100 sheets
White cover weight paper * Fresh clean cage everyday

Call or email us for your custom size
248.438.6572
littlemancageliners@yahoo.com

[i Visit us on G
Facebook and Blogger!

little-man-cage-liners.blogspot.com
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